Exhibit to the LAUSD iPad Program
 
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Education Committee heard a presentation from Robert Yorgason, a teacher at Venice Skills Center regarding the LAUSD IPad purchase known as the Common Core Technology Project.
The committee expressed concern regarding the following:
· LAUSD did not assess current computer capacity in the schools as well as bandwidth which would make the purchase of iPads impractical.
· The use of bond money for purchase of iPads that do not always stay at the school
· The cost of the program for the next three years in light of other district priorities
· The implementation of the program to certain schools
· The selection of the software provider and the incomplete nature of the curriculum
A motion to not support the iPad program and stop further purchases for the program was presented by Karen Wolfe and the committee voted to support the motion.
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